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From: Richard in Bowdon, GA

Hello Sir,
I believe that any more rules regarding IB’s or leverage on retail investors in the currency market would be
harmful to our Country.

It would drive banks and business to look else where and so would the retail community traders,their lives depend
upon the trades and this leverage rules if impossed would force their banking over seas tax free.

The best thing to do is tighten up th rules on the Introducing brokers. Have a nice day :)

This mail was sent via IB Coalition http://ibcoalition.orc!/take-action/


